
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Closer Look: Atlanta Government Shakeups; Overtime; And
More

News

5.23.16 

John Thompson was featured on 90.1 WABE on May 23, 2016. In the interview, he discussed how

employers must prepare to navigate impending regulations for overtime pay.

To hear the interview, please visit WABE.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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